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7100  LONG-RANGE FACILITIES PLANNING 
 

The Board of Education recognizes that sound planning based on accurate 
information is essential to the provision of suitable educational facilities.  In order 
to ensure that future district construction is planned on the basis of need, the 
Board, in accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:7G-4 and N.J.A.C. 6A:26-2.1 et seq., 
will maintain and submit a Long-Range Facilities Plan (LRFP) to the New Jersey 
Department of Education.  Except as provided in N.J.A.C. 6A:26-3.164, no school 
facilities project will be considered or approved unless the district’s LRFP has 
been submitted to and approved by the Commissioner of Education. 
 
Long-range facilities planning by the school district shall be in accordance with 
the provisions of N.J.A.C. 6A:26-2 et seq. 
 
 
 
 
N.J.S.A. 18A:7G-1 et seq.; 18A:33-1 et seq. 
N.J.A.C. 6A:26-2.1 et seq. 
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